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From: E—
To: Community Safety and Legal Affairs Committee

Subject: Request to extend consultation period and make amendments to Community Safety & Legal Affairs Bill 2024
Date: Thursday, May 16, 2024 2:54:08 PM

My name is Jeremy Starrs, .
My mobile number is

I do not consent to this bill being passed as it limits my human rights. While I believe it is absolutely important to
monitor who is allowed access to firearms in this state, I do not believe that someone’s opinion on social media or
their associations with people who have a criminal history alone are grounds for loss of license. It is a conflict of
interest and provides too much power to the governing body. This only opens a preverbal Pandora’s box for the
Queensland government to potentially pick and choose what narrative suits them to achieve other interests without
considering me the individual. The community needs more time to respond to this matter properly and fairly.

Jeremy Starrs.





